
 

 

June 19, 2014 
 
 
Australian Securities Exchange Limited 
2 The Esplanade 
PERTH WA 6000 
 
 
Managing Director’s Employment Contract  
 
Australia Minerals & Mining Group Ltd (AMMG or the Company) announces that Mr Ric Dawson’s 
employment contract will not be renewed at its conclusion, 9 July 2014, in line with the Company’s 
long term strategic goals. 
 
As the Company moves towards the development of its proposed high purity alumina (HPA) 
processing pilot plant (Plant) it requires a suitably qualified individual with experience in plant 
operations, acid mineral processing, plant implementation, project management, project financing and 
off-take negotiations. 
 
The board would like to thank Mr Dawson for the role he has played over the past three and a half 
years as the Company’s inaugural managing director. Mr Dawson will continue to work with the 
Company to facilitate a smooth transition. 
 
AMMG has commenced the process to secure a new managing director; until that time, company 
secretary Mr Piers Lewis will serve as acting chief executive officer (CEO).  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Luke Atkins 
Chairman 
 
 
For more information on Australia Minerals & Mining Group please contact: 
 

Luke Atkins     Tony Dawe 
Chairman     Professional Public Relations Pty Ltd 
T: +61 8 9389 5557    T: + 61 8 9388 0944 
luke@ammg.com.au      tony.dawe@ppr.com.au  
 
Piers Lewis      
Company Secretary/Acting CEO     
T: +61 8 9389 5557     
piers@ammg.com.au        
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